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QUAPAW TRIBAL VICE CHAIRMAN MATHEWS ELECTED TREASURER OF NATIONAL INDIAN GAMING ASSOCIATION

(April 29, 2008) – J R Mathews, Vice Chairman of the Quapaw Tribe, was elected treasurer of the National Indian Gaming Association (NIGA) last week in San Diego. His election will provide regional and state Indian Tribes with a strong representative and presence regarding gaming issues on the national level.

Mathews, who is also Vice Chairman of the Downstream Casino Resort Authority, which is building its Las Vegas-style resort near Joplin, has a reputation for strongly supporting all tribes’ interests in the gaming industry and for fighting against unnecessary and potentially detrimental gaming regulations.


“This is a real honor for me. I look forward to serving on behalf of all American Indian tribes, and representing not only my own tribe but all Oklahoma tribes in this important national body,” Mathews said.


The National Indian Gaming Association is a nonprofit trade association comprised of 184 American Indian Nations and other nonvoting associate members. 

The mission of NIGA is to advance the lives of Indian people – economically, socially and politically. NIGA operates as a clearinghouse and educational, legislative and public policy resource for tribes, policymakers and the public on Indian gaming issues and tribal community development.


Mathews, of Miami, Okla., was elected at NIGA’s annual meeting and trade show held April 21-24 in San Diego. His term will be two years.

About Downstream Casino Resort
Downstream Casino Resort is a Las Vegas-style, upscale, destination resort ideally located just off I-44 at the spot where Kansas, Missouri and Oklahoma meet – a historic zone known as the Tri-State Area, about seven miles west of the city of Joplin, Missouri.
The resort is owned and operated by the Downstream Development Authority of the Quapaw Tribe of Oklahoma.  The resort’s executive management team is comprised of seasoned gaming and hospitality industry veterans from across the country. 

Downstream Casino Resort will open to the public on Saturday, July 5.
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